
Pupil premium 2016-2017 

Income 

The expected income for pupil premium children is £27,280 plus a terms allocation from the 

new financial year. 

Planned use of additional money 

We plan to use it to support Literacy interventions, SEN support, EAL support,  Maths 

interventions and fine and gross motor skills interventions. We will also support the social 

and emotional needs of children and work with families who are having difficulties in their 

lives. Where needed we will support pupil premium families to fund school trips, clubs and 

breakfast club attendance. We will provide training for staff and additional time for the 

Senco to work with the children and families. We have also assigned a Teaching assistant to 

deliver interventions for most of the week,  a significant number of the children taking part 

in these interventions will be pupil premium children. 

We are introducing structured conversations for every child in school. These are longer 

parent meetings in the Autumn and Spring term, between 30 and 45 minutes. In the 

summer term there will be a final shorter conversation. We will use pupil premium money 

to fund free time during the school day for teachers to hold these conversations. 

Targets 

We aim to narrow the gap between the attainment of Pupil premium children and non-pupil 

children. We will aim to ensure that all pupil premium children make expected progress for 

their age. 

We will evaluate the impact of each provision half termly with measurable data. 

We will continue to track closely pupil premium children and any gaps. We will have deeper 

discussions in pupil progress meetings around whether gaps are closing and which provision 

is having the most impact and why. 

Through structured conversations we will work more closely with parents on children’s 

attainment, progress, provision and aspirations. 

We will encourage Pupil premium children to take part in wider school activities and consult 

them about what activities they would like to do. 

We will put in additional and new measures to improve the attendance of all children 

including pupil premium children. 


